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MEMORANDUM 

 

To:  Prudential Overall Supply Suppliers 

From:  Chris Welch, President 

  Prudential Overall Supply 

Re: Compliance with California State Public Health Officers’ Orders Directing 
Shelter at Place of Residence – Notice to Suppliers 

Date: March 20, 2020 

 

 The State Public Health Officer of California has issued an order directing individuals to 
shelter at their place of residence, except that they may leave to provide or receive essential 
products or services or engage in certain essential activities and work for businesses which 
provide Essential Critical Infrastructure. 

 Prudential Overall Supply provides goods and services that fall within the exemptions 
from the shelter in place health order, because the Company and its employees engage in 
essential activities, maintain essential infrastructure, and are engaged in essential businesses, as 
set forth in the health order and by the federal government.  The Company provides laundry, 
uniform, and other products and services to healthcare and public health, commercial, 
government, defense, chemical, information technology, financial, critical manufacturing and 
other critical infrastructure sectors.   

 Similarly, under the Los Angeles City and County Orders laundry service providers are 
essential activities that are exempt from the stay at home requirements. 

 As such, the Company and its employees are exempt from the requirement to shelter at 
their place of residence because we are supplying these essential products and services.   

We count on our Supplier Partners to help us meet our service requirements. 

 Thank you for your continued service during this difficult period.  The Company 
appreciates your efforts. 

 
 


